
FRANCE

AND  SPA IN  20 20

 

Congratulations! your student

has been personally invited to

travel on an international

educational opportunity

through France and Spain in the

summer of 2020.

 

As our world becomes

increasingly interconnected, it is

critical for our students to

become more culturally aware,

explore new ideas and grow

their potential. I believe that

when students are able to see

what they have learned come to

life outside of the classroom;

they develop a new and

valuable perspective of the

world.

 

There will be an informational

meeting on Wednesday May

22nd  to provide more details

about this opportunity and

answer any questions you may

have. 

 

Please RSVP for the meeting

at https://rsvp.eftours.com/6m7x

yx9 

 

I hope that you and your child

will be able to attend the

upcoming meeting to learn

more about this incredible

experience!

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


